
 
 
 
Dear MSW and PhD students; 
 
As Dean of the University of Michigan School of Social Work, I join our faculty and staff at the School 
of Social Work  in expressing appreciation for all of the SSW graduate and professional students who 
do so much to learn as much as they can and to make a difference in our School and the communities 
we serve. 
Breakfast will be provided in McGregor Commons on April 3 - 6 from 10:30 - 11:30 am. Snacks will 
also be available in the afternoon during these dates. 
 
Go Blue, 
Lynn 
Lynn Videka 
Dean, School of Social Work 


